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March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As part of a programme of visits designed to give girls in Year 5 at primary 

school some experience of the work and atmosphere in an all-girls’ school, I 

would like to extend an invitation to your daughter to visit Hillview School for 

Girls on one of our Taster Mornings in 2024. 

 

The morning will allow students to spend time exploring aspects of the 

secondary curriculum such as Humanities, Sciences and the Performing Arts 

and will begin to familiarise them with the routines and layout of a secondary 

school. 

 

Further details, dates and times can be found on the flyer that has been sent 

out with this letter. 

 

Children attending the Taster Morning should arrive on the top playground via 

the Kings Road entrance to Hillview School for Girls at 8.40am where they will 

be greeted by a member of staff.  Please ensure that you accompany your 

daughter onto the playground area to be registered. 

 

Students should be collected from the same point at 12pm. 

 

Students should wear their primary school uniform with trainers and 

bring a pencil case. Students will be visiting the cash cafeteria at break time 

where they can buy a snack or, if preferred, they can bring something from 

home.   
 

If you would like your daughter to visit Hillview School for a Taster Morning, 

please book via our school website: www.hillview.kent.sch.uk  select the 

News & Events tab, then click on Box Office, which will take you to the 

Hillview Event Booking Page.  

 

Bookings can be made from Monday 1 April at 9am.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Holly Smith 

Assistant Headteacher – KS3 & Admissions  

 

http://www.hillview.kent.sch.uk/

